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5th June 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
With our first week of school re-opening coming to an end, we are delighted with how well the children have quickly 
settled into the new normal. It is great to have a few more children around the place and to hear happy voices – it has 
been quiet here for too long! 
 
Thank you all for your support with drop off and collecting of your children. This has made the current arrangements 
work perfectly.  
 
In our initial communication we asked parents to make a decision as to whether your child would return to school on 
the 1st June or not and that we would review this after 2 weeks.  
 
If you have not chosen to send your child back to school yet but would like to change your mind, depending on the 
response from parents we will now consider the possibility of more children returning to school from Monday 15th 
June 2020. 
 
We will at all times put the safety of our children and staff at the center of the decisions that we make, whilst strictly 
following government guidance.  
 
Please can we ask that all parents in year R, Year 1 and Year 6 who have not chosen to send their child back to school, 
email the admin team by Wednesday 10th June and let us know if you would like to send them back from the 15th of 
June, if possible. For the parents who still do not wish their child to return, please could you let us know why 
(isolating, shielding, sibling still at home etc..). this is information that we are being asked for by the DfE.  
As soon as we have this information, we will consider the potential accommodation of opening to more children and 
get in touch with relevant parents.  
 
Thank you all for your positive feedback and ongoing support,  
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Clare Howells  
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